



August 18, 2016

Lucky Luciano
Virginia Beach Police Benevolent Association
315 Edwin Drive, Suite 101
Virginia Beach, VA 23462

Dear Lucky,



Thank you for your recent contribution to my Campaign for Re-Election to Virginia Beach City Council. I appreciate your enthusiastic support and well wishes for my quest to continue service on Council. Your generosity and positive energy helped us come out of the starting gate strong and bodes well for the election campaign ahead.

We share so much about our positive vision of Virginia Beach, as well as a commitment to raise the bar and continue to make our city even better. I know I can count on you in the months ahead to help spread the word about our campaign, and you know I will continue strong and positive leadership along with my fellow members of Council.

Again, I sincerely thank you for your generosity and vote of support.

Warmest regards,

Shannon DS Kane Virginia Beach City Councilwoman

Rose Hall District

## OTHER WAYS TO HELP!

- 1. Like our Facebook page and share our updates. Facebook.com/ShannonKaneVBCityCouncil
- 2. Download the Shannon Kane App from the App Store. Available for both Apple and Google Play.
- Participate in #WorkplaceWednesday by hosting a tour of your place of business. We love visiting the small businesses across our City!
- 4. Let us know if your place of worship would like to participate in Councilwoman's **We Feed Virginia Beach** Church Rotation Program.
- 5. And the good ole' fashioned strategies: host a Meet-n-Greet and proudly display a Yard Sign.